
July 22, 2008 

 

Ms. Kathy Grimes, 

The Cedar Park High School (CPHS) band would like to have a parade through the local community on 

Saturday, Aug. 16, 2008, from 9:00am until 4:00pm.  This annual parade is performed throughout the 

CPHS area neighborhoods to provide entertainment for our community and to raise funds for the band 

program.   This will be the fourth year for this “CPHS Marchathon”. 

As in previous years, the Williamson County Sheriff’s department has agreed to provide police escort for 

the band.  The route includes portions of the following residential neighborhoods:  Twin Creeks, Deer 

Creek and The Ranch at Cypress Creek. 

Please refer any questions to Doug Peterson at 512-695-7396 or CPHS Band Director Steve Wessels at 

512-435-8498. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Peterson 

CPHS Band Booster 2008 Marchathon Chair 


